
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Jacquelyn Gillis
Subject: FW: [External] File # OP .22.002 and OP.22.005 RioCan Real Estate INV Trust
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 11:10:20 AM

From: John-Paul Cautillo < > 
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2022 6:41 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] File # OP .22.002 and OP.22.005 RioCan Real Estate INV Trust

Hello, 

I would like to ask City Council to consider requiring the applicant construct a lane to merge onto the
southbound Hwy 400 onramp directly from this development to avoid loading vehicle traffic onto
Hwy 7 to access the southbound ramp. Please also consider requiring a northbound Hwy 400 to Hwy
7 offramp lane to connect directly onto Colossus drive to allow vehicles to exit Highway 400
northbound and access this development without having to travel onto Hwy 7 and adding additional
loading of vehicle traffic onto Hwy 7.

No further concerns than those described above.

Thank you,

John-Paul Cautillo
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